
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Nursery will have their Sports Day on Friday 14th July 10.30am for the morning children and 

2.00pm for the afternoon children. Please bring your child dressed in their PE kit on this day.  

 

Sports Day is always weather permitting, both if it’s too hot or too wet may cause us to rethink 

the event, but as always, we will try our best to rearrange or find an alternate space. 

 

We look forward to seeing you, and to avoid you needing childcare, babies are welcome to 

this event. 

 

 

Many Thanks 

Mrs. M. Ikuta 
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